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Dear	Third	Grade	Family,	

Welcome	to	third	grade!	The	third	grade	team	is	excited	about	this	upcoming	2017-2018	Sabin	
school	year.		We	are	requesting	a	monetary	donation	of	$35.00.	This	money	will	be	used	to	
purchase	supplies	needed	to	be	a	successful	learner	in	each	classroom	throughout	the	year.	
Items	will	be	purchased	as	needed	which	alleviates	storage	issues,	allows	for	uniform	products	
for	children	to	work	with,	and	our	team	will	take	advantage	of	sales	and	educator	discounts.		

	 We	will	collect	checks	made	out	to	Sabin	School	on	August	30th,	the	first	day	of	school.	
Please	do	not	send	checks	throughout	the	summer.	Remember	to	clearly	label	your	child’s	
name	on	the	outside	of	the	envelope	you	use.	

									 Please	provide	your	child	with	a	school	backpack	and	a	water	bottle.		Please	label	these	
two	items	with	their	names.			

			You	may	feel	like	you	are	forgetting	something	by	not	lugging	two	huge	shopping	bags	to	
school	on	the	first	day	,	but	that’s	part	of	the	genius.	Thank	you	for	helping;	your	generosity	is	
very	much	appreciated.	Without	you,	our	community	would	not	be	complete.		Enjoy	the	
summer	season	with	friends	and	family.	We	will	see	you	soon!	

	

Most	sincerely,	

The	Third	Grade	Team	

Neressa	Bennett	

Gaelle	Harris	

Shelley	Simonsen 


